
Fallen  Leaf  Lake  saga
continued a month
No  decision  was  made  regarding  the  highly  controversial
marina-general  store  concession  at  Fallen  Leaf  Lake.  The
community services district board met last weekend and left
the issue for the incoming panel, which should meet in about a
month.

CSD board President Dana Clark said it would be “interesting
to see” what happens with the hub of the small mountain haven
located outside South Lake Tahoe at the gateway of Desolation
Wilderness.

Clark  wants  all  offers  from  entities  wishing  to  run  the
operation to be “on the table” by the next meeting.
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